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Notice Regarding Rescheduling of Announcement of Financial Results 

for the Third Quarter of FY2021 

 

PARK24 CO., LTD. (“the Company”) offers its deepest condolences to everyone affected by the loss of life 

caused by the COVID-19 and sincerely hopes for the quick recovery of those who have become infected and those 

experiencing difficult times due to this pandemic.  

The Company has decided to reschedule an announcement regarding its financial results for the third quarter of 

the fiscal year ending October 31, 2021. 

 

1. Rescheduled date of financial results announcement 

The Company plans to make an announcement on Tuesday, September 14, 2021 (JST).  

 

2. Reason for the rescheduling of financial results announcement 

The Company had been making the necessary preparations to announce financial results for the third 

quarter of the fiscal year ending October 31, 2021 on Tuesday, August 31, 2021. While these preparations 

were under way, the spread of COVID-19 has been continuing unabated worldwide. In Japan, some areas 

including Tokyo have been declared a state of emergency or are under the implementation of quasi-emergency 

measures. In overseas, the governments of some countries have issued strongly enforced lockdowns and 

restrictions of activities.  

As a result, it is taking longer time than usual for the Company and its consolidated subsidiaries to complete 

the work of financial reporting, including auditing procedures. We therefore have decided to reschedule the 

initially planned announcement of financial results. 

 

3. Financial results briefings 

The Company has been holding financial results briefings meeting for institutional investors and analysts by 

online. The upcoming presentation is scheduled for on Tuesday, September 14, 2021 (JST). 

The Company regrets any inconvenience caused to its shareholders and investors, and sincerely appreciates 
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their understanding. 

 


